

September 12, 2018

Dear Pingry Alumni, Current and Former Trustees, and Parents of Alumni,

As you may recall, in early July we sent an email regarding Pingry's search for its next Head of School. This communication included the ways in which the Search Committee would be actively soliciting feedback from the school community (including an online survey, which was emailed to you several weeks later, and remains available at pingry.org/headsearch). At this time, we are pleased to follow up with an invitation to attend a "listening meeting" for alumni, current and former trustees, and parents of alumni, to be held on the Basking Ridge Campus at 5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 24.

In addition to your completion of the online survey, this listening meeting is an opportunity for you to provide the Search Committee and our search consultants at Spencer Stuart with your feedback. Topics covered will echo those outlined in the survey: the qualities you feel are most important for Pingry's next Head of School to possess, what areas you feel the School could improve on, and what opportunities are on the horizon for our next Head.

If you would like to join us in person on September 24, or if you are interested in joining the session remotely, kindly let us know by completing this form no later than Tuesday, September 18. Details will follow for all those who have RSVP'd.

For those of you who have already completed the survey, your feedback has been most helpful.

Sincerely,

Stuart Lederman '78 and Katharine Procter P '22, '26 **Head Search Committee Co-Chairs** head_transition@pingry.org